
RECREATION BOARD                                               JUNE 6, 2023 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman, absent 

Bryan Beck 

Tim Thompson 

Dave Allen, absent 

 

Also present: Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began 6:30 PM. 

 

GUEST: 

 

The Recreation members welcomed their guest Ms. Judy Drew.  Ms. Drew asked if she could 

come to the meeting to give a presentation of the Arts that she teaches.   Ms. Drew would like to 

hold 1 to 2, 45 minute classes on tumbling starting this summer.  Ms. Drew said an issue would 

be that she does not have any mats and the floors are wood or cement.  She would like to do a 

day class of princess camp and super hero camp during the summer recreation program.  Mr. 

Cain said that she maybe able to look into renting space at Mertensia Lodge.  Ms. Drew said that 

she would like to charge $85.00 for 8 classes and $65.00/70.00 for 6 classes.  Mr. Cain asked 

Ms. Drew to put together an outline of what she wants to teach and the Recreation members will 

review.  

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

The summer recreation staff meeting will be held on June 10, 2023.  They will review what the 

expectations will be at each park and have their first aid and CPR training. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he has reached out to the food vendors.  There will be ice cream, Kona ice, 

fried dough, burgers, hot dogs, and french fries.   

 

The band will start at 7:00 PM and the fire works starting about 9:45 PM.  The fire department 

will also be there. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:14 PM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on July 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

 

 

 


